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6125 Luther Lane #574 • Dallas, TX 75225  
 

 
 
 
September 12, 2018 
 
 
Honorably Mayor and City Council 
City of McKinney 
 
 
On behalf of the Post Oak Apartments, please accept this letter of support for the 
electrical sub-station being proposed by the Grayson-Collin Electrical Coop (GCEC).  
Having adequate electric power to the area will continue to spark positive economic 
development.  We look forward to more restaurants, shopping opportunities and jobs in 
this area. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Brandon Bolin 
 
 
 
 



Charles M. Edwards. Trustee of the Series 5-1-1992-A Trust and Successor to Lauren F. King 
4849 Greenville Avenue. Suite 1690 

Dallas. Texas 75206 
(214) 369-6300 

September 14, 2018 via email 

The Honorable George Fuller, Mayor of the City of McKinney, 
and Members of the McKinney City Council 
City of McKinney 
P.O. Box517 
McKinney, Texas 75070 

Dear Mayor Fuller and Members of the City Council: 

We respectfully request and urge each of you to support and approve the electrical sub-station 
being proposed by Grayson County Electric Coop ("GCEC"). 

We own the vacant commercial land at both the Northeast comer and the Northwest comer of 
McKinney Ranch Parkway and Collin McKinney Parkway. 

We are very concerned that our land may not have sufficient electric power to be developed in 
the future. As we understand it, the proposed GCEC sub-station is necessary to continue to 
provide reliable electric service to the area. 

We are incredibly grateful that the seller of the property is actually willing to come together with 
the GCEC to provide a site for this sub-station. This appears to be a perfect location that is both 
adjacent to the high power transmission lines and away from existing residential development. 
With the new McKinney ISD stadium now open, which I assume uses a lot of power for night 
gan1es, it is apparent there will be a push for commercial development in the area. Ensuring that 
we have a robust infrastructure that supports existing and future development certainly appears 
to me to be one of the basic functions of City government. We view the substation as a 
necessary and basic utility that the City of McKinney should support without reservation at this 
location. 

Thank you for your service and for your consideration of our opinion. 

Very truly yours, 

Charles M. Edwards, Trustee of the 5-1-1992A Trust 
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